

(Above) Beamsville WI PRO Barbara Stones (left) and President Eileen Turnbull at the group's Valentine lunch last Thursday. Mrs. Stones is one of 100 WI members across Ontario to receive a special Centennial Award; (photo at right) Vineland WI (I-r) Muriel Culp (Treasurer), Mary Murray (President) and Adele Bowes (Secretary) at the Vineland WI afternoon tea, also held last Thursday.



Ringing bells to mark Women's Institute at 100

Beamsville residents who hear bells ringing next Wednesday (Feb. 19) don't need to rush out and make an appointment to get their hearing checked. Three local churches — Trinity United, First Baptist and St. Albans — will ring their bells at 2 p.m. to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the Federated Women's Institutes of Ontario.

WOMEN'S INSTITUTE
CENTENNIAL

OLOMOTOM

OLOMOT

FEDERATED WOMEN'S INSTITUTES OF CANADA CONVENTION

COMMEMORATIVE BOOKLET

"Indebted to the Past -Committed to the Future"



HAMILTON CONVENTION CENTRE
HAMILTON ONTARIO CANADA

JUNE 17-22, 1997

